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Dear   West   Kelloggsville   Students   and   Families,  

 

I   am   sending   this   letter   to   share   with   all   of   you   our   plans   for   Halloween   activities   at   West   Kelloggsville   this   year   during   the   current  

pandemic.  

 

On   October   30,   students   are   encouraged   to   wear   black   and   orange   clothing   to   school.    Students   MAY   NOT   WEAR   THEIR   COSTUMES  

TO   SCHOOL.   However,   students   are   encouraged   to   bring   their   costumes   to   school   to   change   into   in   the   afternoon.    Costumes   must   be  

appropriate   with   no   makeup,   gore   or   weapons.    Students   will   wear   their   costumes   only   in   the   afternoon   for   our   student   and   staff  

parade.    Unfortunately,   due   to   the   pandemic   we   are   not   allowing   parents   or   guests   to   attend   our   parade   or   classroom   activities   but  

we   will   be   recording   the   parade   and   will   share   the   video   out   via   an   email   link.    Students   who   are   virtual   learning   from   home   may   also  

participate   in   our   video   by   sending   in   a   picture   of   themselves   in   their   costume.    These   pictures   should   be   sent   to  

eschilthuis@kvilleps.org ,   and   we   will   add   them   to   our   video.    Pictures   must   be   submitted   by   Wednesday,   October   28   to   be   included.  

 

All   classrooms   will   celebrate   with   juice   and   a   donut   in   the   afternoon.    We   cannot   allow   any   outside   food,   drink,   candy   or   toys   to   be  

brought   into   school   to   be   passed   out   to   the   students.    Thank   you   in   advance   for   your   support   and   understanding.  

 

If   you   have   any   questions   or   concerns,   please   contact   the   office   at   616/532-1595.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mr.   Schilthuis,   Principal  

West   Kelloggsville   Elementary  

eschilthuis@kvilleps.org  
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